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-EPHONE : GREENOCK 295.

Elopd's Register of Shipping,
14, Cross-shore Street,

Greenock, = 6tn Fevruary, 1920.

In reply to your ietter of 5th inst. regarding
the 13t Entry Report on the S.S. "DUNDRUM CASTLE", I beg to

state that the thickness of the strake next below the sheer-
strake, clear of the bridge, is as approved on the plan of
shell plating, a copy of which was forwarded on 6th December
) last in connection with a sister vessel - S.S. "DROMOR®

* CASTLR" .

I am, Dear Sir,
Yours faithfully,

i The Secretary,
LORNDON,
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